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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the shooting of an adult male that 
occurred on Friday, April 6th at approximately 8:50 A.M. The incident occurred at 2695 
Northwest 22nd Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the suspect and the victim are known to each 
other. The suspect arrived at the incident location armed with a handgun and shot the 
victim multiple times for an unknown reason. The suspect immediately left the area.  
 

The victim, Oran Jackson, B/M, 10/03/86, a resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale, was 
transported to Broward Health Medical Center where he was treated for his injuries. 
 

The suspect has been identified as Dahmad Rashard Heath, B/M, 09/22/89, a resident of 
the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Detectives have obtained the following arrest warrant for Heath: 
- Attempted Murder in the 1st Degree  

 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of Heath is encouraged to contact 
Detective B. Diaz at 954-828-5527 or Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477).  
 

 
(Dahmad Rashard Heath) 

 
### 


